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A note from the Director

Nursery/2's & 3's
During the month of August, little ones will
learn that God make them to do BIG things for
Him as they hear the story of Moses. And they
don’t even have to be a grown-up to do it! They
just need to show God they are strong for Him
by obeying in the little stuff more each day.
They will focus on the memory verse,
“Whoever can be trusted with very little can
also be trusted with much...” Luke 16:10

Hi, New Wine Kids Families!
August is here and summer schedules are
coming to an end.  One of the things we love
to do before school starts is celebrate the
kids in our church with Family Sunday.  Kids
get to volunteer where adults usually do,
and it is so much fun!  Kids of all ages will be
helping with worship, leading prayer,
reading scripture, giving the announcements
and volunteering on the teams that help
make Sunday mornings run smoothly.  We
will also be praying over the the kids and
teachers before the school year starts. You
won’t want to miss service on August 17th!

Just to remind you, our website
(nwckc.com/kids) has an interactive
virtual classroom for kids ages 3
through 5th Grade. Here, you can find
additional resources to reinforce what
your child is learning in their church
classroom. The experience is best on a
computer or tablet. Be sure to check it
out!

Charla Blanks
New Wine Church Children’s Pastor

August 3rd: This week, kids learn about how
much God's people are loved through the
prophet Hosea. They will learn that God’s
love is timeless.

August 10th: This week, kids hear God's
message to the prophet Isaiah about how
to worship. They will learn that we can seek
God any time.

August 17th:  Nursery, preschool and
elementary kiddos will not have class this
week and will be joining the adults in service
for Family Sunday. 

August 24th:  This week, kids learn about
how God shows us what is good in a
message to the prophet Micah. They will
learn that God is good all the time.

August 31st: This week, kids learn about
how God spoke to the prophet Jeremiah at
the potter's house. They will learn that God
takes the time to forgive.

Important Dates
August 10th: Baptisms
If your child has made the decision to follow Jesus
and is ready to take the next step in baptism, you
can sign them up here: www.nwckc.com/baptism

August 17th: Family Sunday
Join us for a fun Sunday where the kids take over!
We will only be having one service at 10 am and
there will be no kids classes open. 

Pre-K/Kindergarten,
Elementary & The Vine


